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TRAFFIC LIGHTS CLUB 

The second meeting of the Traffic Lights Club was held on the 26th November, again in the 

restaurant. 

Jon Harris, a fashion photographer from Greville’s demonstrated his camera techniques to 

an audience of 78 members. He first took shots of twin models Juliet and Gillian King from 

Bray, then picked out unsuspecting members of the audience (one of which was my 

assistant Linda Taylor). 

Afterwards or resident Traffic Light groover, Florence, served coffee and cokes. 

Another successful evening, thanks to all helpers. 

Unfortunately, there will not be a meeting in December due to the pressures of late night 

opening with the rush of Christmas shoppers. 

 

                                                                                Dinah Wortham, 

                                                                            Traffic Lights Boutique - Slough. 
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